
  

PRICE CHANGE NOTIFICATION – 1st November 2021 
 
Dear Valued Customer, 
  
Due to the rise of key raw material inputs, we wish to advise that Vinidex will be 
implementing a new price increase from Monday 1st November on the products 
listed below: 
  

• All PVC Non-Pressure Pipe will increase up to 9.5% 
• All PVC Pressure Pipe will increase up to 9.5% 
• All PVC Conduit Pipe will increase up to 9.5% 
• All PVC Fittings will increase up to 6.0% 

  
Whilst we will endeavour to supply all existing orders for these products before the 
implementation date, any product not delivered by Friday 29th October will be priced 
at the new rates. 
  
Your Vinidex representative will be in touch to discuss these changes. 
  
As always, we would like to thank you for your understanding and appreciate your 
ongoing custom and support. 
  

 

  

 

  

Download here. 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 
John Pivac 
General Manager 
Sales Australia 
VINIDEX PTY LTD 

 

  

 

 

https://click.vinidex.com.au/OTUxLVZGTi02MzMAAAF_pQ3BVL15UUQooVhNbrkj6pkKw96z_CjHwh95eFzHhQUDDfg1WUQueD0bSccQYEaTYz7bQFw=

